
Mitochondrial Donation Issues Paper 
Ethical and Social Issues  
for Community Consultation

Mitochondrial donation is a new assisted reproductive technology  
to help people avoid transmitting mitochondrial disease to their biological 
children.

NHMRC wants to know the Australian community’s views on the social 
and ethical issues raised by this new technology.

Have your say by visiting� www.nhmrc.gov.au/mito

Online submissions are open from  
23 September to 29 November 2019.


